
 

 

 

   

 

Driver App Installation Guide (for Android users) 

Follow these quick steps to set up your app in 2 min. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Step 1  
Language Selection 
 
 
Select your preferred language 
and tap Continue 

 
 

 

 



 

 

Step 2 
Accept Disclosure 
 
 
Read the disclosure and tap Get 
Started to continue 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Step 3  
Enable Location Access 
 
 
Tap Next, then on the next 
screen select Precise and tap 
While using the app 

 
 

 

 



 

 

Step 4 
GPS Location Permission 
 
 
Tap Next, then on the next 
screen select Allow all the time, 
and then tap the back button 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Step 5  
Enable Motion &  
Fitness Access 
 
 
Tap Next and then select Allow 
to improve GPS accuracy and 
save battery life 

 
 

 

 



 

 

Step 6  
Enable Notifications 
 
 
Tap Next and then select Allow 
to receive updates on your 
shipment 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Step 7  
Battery Optimization 
 
 
Tap Next  and then select Allow 
to keep tracking active in the 
background, even when your 
phone’s battery is low.  
This ensures smooth shipment 
updates without interruptions 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

Step 8  
Verify Your Phone Number 
 
 
Enter your phone number, and 
tap Validate Phone 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Step 9 
Sign Up 
 
 
Enter your name and then tap 
Sign Up button 

 
 

 



 

 

Step 10  
Code Verification 
 
 
Enter the verification code you 
received via text message and 
tap Verify & Sign Up 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Step 11  
Accept Tracking Request 
 
 
Tap Accept to approve the 
tracking request. Your location 
will only be shared when you 
have active accepted tracking 
requests. 

 
 

 

Installation completed!  

The Load Market app is now active and tracking enabled. 


